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The Arizona Thoracic Society i a chapter of the American Thoracic Society.




Next Meeting, Wednesday, June 26, 6:30 PM Scottsdale Shea
Mayo Clinic Rochester

The Mayo Clinic in Rochester has proposed partnering with the Arizona, New Mexico and Colorado Thoracic Societies in the Southwest Journal of Pulmonary and Critical Care. They have suggested Bhargavi Gali, M.D. as an associate editor. Come and give your input on Wednesday. 
Election for New CCR Representative

After 7 years Rick Robbins will be stepping down as CCR representative to give someone else a chance. We will be electing a new CCR representative on Wednesday. 
Al Thomas Honored in Philadelphia
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Al Thomas received his ATS Clinician of the Year on May 19th at the ATS Awards Ceremony in Philadelphia.  The Southwest was well represented. An editorial was published about the unusually large number of successful awardees with most of the awardees have ties to Arizona, New Mexico or Colorado. 
Tucson ATS Meetings

The July 2013 Arizona Thoracic Society meeting will be in Tucson on July 24, 6:30 PM, at the Kiewit Auditorium on the University of Arizona campus. Rick Robbins (rickrobbins@cox.net) will be driving if you wish a ride. If you plan to drive yourself, there is a map under the Announcements section on the Southwest Journal of Pulmonary of Pulmonary and Critical Care website (http://www.swjpcc.com, center of home page under list of most recent postings). 
May 2013 ATS Meeting

Notes from the May meeting are posted at May 2013 Arizona Thoracic Society Notes. 
